
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLED WORKSHOP 

MEETING 
 

 

 

 

 OF THE  

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

OF THE 

 
 

SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON 

 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 4, 2018 

10:00 A.M. 
 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE 
TO THE 

4TH OF JULY  
FEDERAL HOLIDAY 

 

AT THE OFFICE OF THE AGENCY 

6075 KIMBALL AVENUE, BUILDING A, 

CHINO, CA  91708 


